
 

 

UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 113 

Board of Education office    Preparing Kids, Shaping the Future 

1619 South Old HWY 75  

Sabetha Kansas 66534 
 

Minutes for the Special BOE Meeting, Monday, November 14, 2022 9:00 AM 

Held at Sabetha High School Varsity Gym, 1011 Bluejay Blvd, Sabetha KS 66534 

 

 

“Special BOE Meeting” for the purpose of 4 USD 113 BOE members speaking to district high school 

students at the USD 113 Career Symposium at 9:05 a.m., Nov. 14, 2022, at the SHS Varsity Gym. Public 

welcome to attend this portion of the event.   

 

President Leslie Scoby called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.  Board members present were Anissa 

Bloom, Kathy Lippert, Kent Saylor, and Stan Keim.  Phillip Buessing and Jim Scoby were absent.  Also 

in attendance were Superintendent Todd  Evans, Board Clerk Deb Damman, high school staff and 

students from Axtell, Wetmore, and Sabetha schools, and members of the public. 

Mr. Evans welcomed the student body. 

Sabetha High School Principal, Nathan Bauman, asked each Board Member present to provide some 

information about themselves, and what qualities they felt were needed for success. Each of the five 

members present shared information about him/herself as well as thoughts for being successful after high 

school.  

At 9:30 a.m., a motion was made by Kathy Lippert, seconded by Anissa Bloom, to adjourn.  The motion 

passed 5-0. 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________________  ______________________________________ 

Board President      Board Clerk 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NC_V8SnlGcl1A3iAcn5qPmnfTw8m_IO5DMbYuo7kwS0/edit?usp=sharing

